
THE NATIONAL DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS CALLS ON 
RETIRED PROFESSIONALS IN THE BUILT ENVIRONMENT

The National Minister of Public Works, Mr Thulas Nxesi, is spear-heading the 
implementation of turnaround strategy for the Department. Key to the strategy is 

improvement of the delivery of capital and planned maintenance projects to Client departments within 
time, quality and budget. 
The Department is in a process of creating a database of retired professionals within the built 
environment. The Minister hereby calls on qualified and professionally registered retired professionals in 
the built environment, as listed below, to submit their CV’s and qualifications to the National Department 
of Public Works for inclusion in the database and consideration for appointment for the implementation 
of construction and maintenance projects as well as provision of coaching and mentorship to young 
professionals within the Department.
•Civil/Structural Engineering •Mechanical Engineering •Electrical Engineering •Architecture
•Quantity Surveying •Construction/Project Management •Regional and Town Planning
Applicants must be professionally registered with the relevant councils or professional bodies.
Note: The DPW has 11 Regional offices and the successful candidates may be required to be 
deployed at the Regional offices where necessary.
Interested persons are urged to forward their CVs, for the attention of Mr S.C. Zaba, to the Head 
Office: The Director-General, Department of Public Works, Private Bag X65, Pretoria 0001 or 

hand-deliver at the Central Government Offices Building, 
corner Madiba (old Vermeulen) and Bosman Streets, 
Pretoria, 0001.
Enquiries: Mr S.C. Zaba, tel. 012 406 1544 / email: 
chance.zaba@dpw.gov.za or Ms N.P. Mudau, tel. 012 406 
1548 / e-mail: Nkhangweleni.mudau@dpw.gov.za
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